
July 2018 
 
 
Dear Marriott’s Kauai Beach Club Owner: 
 
It’s my pleasure to introduce you to the Summer 2018 Newsletter from Marriott’s Kauai Beach Club.  
In this letter, you’ll learn about the latest developments taking place at your home away from home in 
Kauai, Hawaii. 
 
If you have trouble viewing this newsletter, please contact me by phone at 808-632-8035 or via email 
at sherri.holcomb@vacationclub.com.  
 
Mahalo nui loa, 
 
Sherri Sanchez Holcomb 
Resort Manager 
Marriott’s Kauai Beach Club 
 
 
 



 
 
Aloha Marriott’s Kaua`i Beach Club Owner, 
 
A heartfelt mahalo to all of you who reached out with concern during Kaua`i’s unprecedented storms.  We 
were extremely fortunate and your home away from home was not impacted.  The island united its efforts of 
support and relief as the true spirit of aloha shines through its people.  Recovery efforts have been long and 
arduous and affected communities and families are still in need.  Should you feel moved to read about these 
efforts or donate, you can do so by visiting www.hawaiicommunityfoundation.org/kauairelief.  
 
Resort Activities 
We’ve added two activities which have quickly become very popular.  The first is an Underwater Movie Talk 
Story Night with marine biologist, researcher and film maker, Terry Lilly, whose footage is featured on 
National Geographic.  The second activity is Paint & Sip with Artist Zack Ridings, where you’ll craft your 
own piece of paradise to take home and cherish forever, while enjoying your favorite beverage or cocktail.    
 

 
Election of Board of Directors  
Your vote is very important!  At the upcoming 2018 Annual Meetings, scheduled for October 11, 2018, 
Owners will elect (2) members to serve on Marriott’s Kauai Beach Club Owners Association (VOA) Board of 
Directors and (1) member to serve on Association of Apartment Owners of Marriott’s Kauai Resort and Beach 
Club (AOAO) Board of Directors.  In August, you will receive Notice of the Annual Meeting, along with a 
VOA Limited Proxy and an AOAO Written Consent Ballot.  If you cannot attend the Annual Meetings, please 
return your Limited Proxy and Written Consent Ballot so quorum can be met.  If quorum is not met, the 
Annual Meetings will be re-noticed at an additional expense to the Associations.  Your Board encourages you 
to vote your Limited Proxy and Written Consent Ballot. 
 
2018 Villa Renovation 
Villa renovation (rendering pictured here) will begin on August 17, 2018 
and continue through February of 2019.  Though there will be considerable 
construction-related noise between 9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. daily, we hope you 
are excited for this much needed refurbishment.  In addition, all elevators 
are being renovated through 2018. 
 
Mahalo nui loa, 
 
Sherri Sanchez Holcomb 
Resort Manager 
Marriott’s Kauai Beach Club 
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